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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

August 14, 1984
L-84-209

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr, Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr, Eisenhut:
Re: St, Lucie Unit 1

Docket No. 50-335
Inservice Inspection Report

Please find attached our Inservice Inspection Report as required by Section XI
of the ASME Code.

Very truly yours,

[ ey
Je W W ans, Jr.,
Group Vica President

Nuclear Energy
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Att achment

cc: J. P, O'Reilly, Region II

Harold F, Reis, Esquire
PNS-L1-84-285
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